
	 Congratulations on your decision to build/buy your new home in Cypress Ridge!  

To promote the aesthetic and monetary value of the properties within the Cypress Ridge 

subdivision, the Cypress Ridge Garden Club (“CRGC”) has been formed to oversee and 

maintain the entrance to the subdivision.  CRGC is an Ohio Unincorporated Nonprofit 

Association, and each and every homeowner in the Cypress Ridge subdivision is 

encouraged to become a member of CRGC. Presently, Design Homes supports the CRGC 

by maintaining a membership for each yet-to-be-sold property in the subdivision, and we 

hope that you will continue to support the CRGC as well.  

	 Membership in the CRGC is on a year-to-year basis to those individuals or 

entities who own one or more parcels within the Cypress Ridge subdivision, and annual 

membership dues are currently only $125.00 per parcel, per year. Your participation 

benefits everyone in the neighborhood and helps to ensure that it remains a beautiful 

and welcoming place. If you have any questions, would like additional information, or are 

interested in volunteering with the CRGC, please contact TJ Poelking at 937 371-4096 or 

Billie Duncan-Hart at 937 623-7814.


